
Sun., July 20 Sixth Sunday after Pentecost 
9:30 am Community Time, Lounge 
10:00 am  Worship Service, In-Person, Phone 

Stream & Live Stream 
10:00 am Sunday School during worship 
 
Mon., July 21 Office Closed  
 
Tues., July 22 Office Open 9:00 am—2:00 pm 
3:30 pm Facilities Meeting, Lounge 
 
Wed., July 23 Office Open 9:00 am—2:00 pm 
12:00 pm  Community Crafters, Lounge 
 
Thur., July 24 Office Open 9:00 am—2:00 pm 
6:00 pm Leadership Council Mtg, Zoom 
  
Fri., July 25 Office Open 9:00 am—2:00 pm 
 
Sat., July 26 Office Closed 
 
Sun., July 27 Seventh Sunday after Pentecost 
9:30 am Community Time, Lounge 
10:00 am  Worship Service, In-Person, Phone 

Stream & Live Stream 
10:00 am Sunday School during worship 

HOMEBOUND 
FRIENDS 

  We have many dear 
friends who remain 
home-bound and they 

would love to see you and/or hear from you.  
If you would like names and contact information, 

please reach out to Pastor Dawn who can share that 
with you. 

Bethlehem United Church of Christ 

Refrigerator Page July 20, 2025 

Easy sign up! 
The Bethlehem website has been updated to include easy 

access to sign up for opportunities here at church.  
On the front page, at the bottom, are one click buttons 

that take you to sign up sheets. You can add your name to 
be a Liturgist, provide Flowers for Sunday Worship,  

Adopt a Coffee Hour, or Sponsor a Live Broadcast.   
If you do not have access to a computer or need 

assistance please call the church office at 734-665-6149 

  Happy birthday to the following  
Bethlehem members who are 
celebrating birthdays this week: 
 

         Kathry n W.   Barbara M.   Caroline P.    
                     Dale N.                Jenny F.  

Building Safety and  
Security Reminder 

The safety and security of everyone using 
the church building is very important to us. 

When entering the building—whether 
using the buzzer system or a key—please 
do not allow unknown individuals to enter 
with you.  

This helps ensure that each tenant, 
including Groundcover and others, has the 
ability to manage access to their own 
spaces and be aware of who is entering. 

 
If approached, you can kindly say: 
“I'm sorry, I can't let you in. Please 

contact the person or organization you're 
here to see so they can assist you.” 

 
Thank you for  your understanding and 

cooperation in keeping our building secure 
for all. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0849A9A72BA4F49-49822702-liturgist#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0849A9A72BA4F49-flowers#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0849A9A72BA4F49-adoptacoffee#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0849A9A72BA4F49-radio#/


  The Refrigerator Page and Email Blast 
Submissions are due by 5:00 pm Tuesday  

each week.    
  Articles need to be complete with all details 

and contact information.   Please email 
submissions to:  

churchoffice@bethlehem-ucc.org 
Articles may be edited  for space and clarity . 

 Out of The Darkness 
Community Walks 

There will be a Community Walk  
on September 20, 2025 at  
Rolling Hills County Park 

In Ypsilanti 
for the  

American Foundation for Suicide 
Prevention. 

Register Here 
 
 
 
 
 
 

There is a Walkers Kickoff   
on July 30, 2025 

at 
St Aidan’s Episcopal Church 

1679 Broadway, Ann Arbor, MI 48105 
6pm-8 pm 

Scan below to register 
 

BUCC Volunteer Day for Habitat for  

Humanity Huron Valley  
Once again, Bethlehem is committed to local 

affordable housing and building strength, stability 
and new lives through our local Habitat for 
Humanity. We have one remaining volunteer day 
scheduled for August 9, 9:00 - 4:00. 

Four or five volunteers are needed for the day. 
BUCC, along with other area churches and 
community volunteers, are revitalizing 423 
Ainsworth Circle in Ypsilanti. For more details and 
a sign up link, please see the House of Faith flyer 
below.  To sign up, you may also click here: Habitat 
Sign Up (Use lockcode: Bethlehem) 

We hope to give a generous donation towards the 
costs of the project by using this link to donate on 
the Bethlehem website: Donate  Or drop a check at 
the church office or in the Sunday offering 
marked Habitat Huron Valley. 

Thank you for helping build new lives with 
affordable housing in our community.   

https://givepul.se/whyidq
https://givepul.se/whyidq
https://www.eservicepayments.com/cgi-bin/Vanco_ver3.vps/?appver3=Dc8dzPGn4-LCajFevTkh9GQ35K_dsiHSup03HAm_7PnHZo_uy3gHVWFt9MgmlKZrC8xGVBRe0EEvWbEAaOl_Kgbngu6mrDPtkTbj6demn_LTbsuCe2OWwRDl1_xh4iQhOz1wWUVMZGDw3WtfRoUNNJ_ukKEGnr6wAe-k6VKdSX4=&ver=3

